
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/6/2013 5:53:40 PM

Subject: Berkeley Delegation Notice

Dear Members of the Berkeley Legislative Delegation,

Attached is a letter being mailed tomorrow appointing the Annexation Commission for Daniel Island, which we 
wanted to let you know about as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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